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MEMORANDUM

TO Navajo Nation Divisions/Departments/Programs

Navajo Nation Executive& Legislative Branches

FROM

CharlotteBigthumb, Húman Resources Director

Department of Personnel Management

DATE July 29, 2024

SUBJECT Recruitment Database/Online Application Transition

The Department of Personnel Management(DPM)is pleased to announce the upcoming release of our Online

Application! With this change, the DPM will be going through a transition period to allowa smooth and

successful deployment of the online application portal.

The DPM Recruitment team willalso be transitioning to a newly developed internal database. This will include

changes to the qualification assessment process which will be utilized by DPM and division evaluators

conducting their own assessments. More information and training will be forthcoming from the DPM

Recruitment Team.

We are excited to bring this new online application to the Navajo Nation! As we prepare and adjust to this

transition, we would like to thank you in advance for your patience,understanding and cooperation.

For further information or questions, please contact the DPM Recruitment team at or (928) 871-6723 or

recruitdocs@dpm.navajo-nsn.gov.

CONCURRENCE:

Reycita Toddy, Division Director

Division of Human Resources

Department of Personnel Management

Post Office Box 7080|Window Rock, AZ.86515 |Ph: (928)871-6330|Fax: (928)871-6976|

Website: www.dpm.navajo-nsn.gov


